Attention Dilley Residents

Holiday Pickup
All residential garbage will be picked up on Thursday December
24,2020 on Christmas Eve and December 31, 2020 on New
Year’s Eve for the holidays. If normal route is on Friday please
put trash out curbside early Thursday morning for those days.
Republic will be only picking up those for the holidays.



